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Cork Week 2022 

Question for Officials

Date: 2022-07-14

Question No: 06
Question For: Race Committee

Question:
Hi. We picked up a new jib from North which had the wrong sail number (IRL1758) and
they are correcting it to GBR1758 tonight. We're registered under IRL 1758 which I'd like
to change to GBR1758. Please confirm that's ok and let us know f we need to do anything
else to register the change. Thanks 

Answer:
Noted - no need for further action on your part. 
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